
Re-Cap! 
November 15, 2017  

 

Hewlett High School  

A summary of the Board of Education Meeting  

Board Members :  Scott McInnes, President; Cheryl May, Vice President; Jonathan 

Altus, M.D., Melissa Gates, Mitchell A. Greebel, Daniella R. Simon, Stephen B. Witt 

Regular Meeting  

¶ The Pledge of Allegiance was lead by Mr. John Wimmer,       

Chairperson of P-12 Social Studies.  

¶ Music students, Danielle Frucchione, Evan Panzer, Edward Maday 

and Sofia Barone, under the direction of Mr. Walter Lastowski, 

performed the Star Spangled Banner.  

Professional Recognitions  

¶ In recognition of School Psychology Awareness Week, Dr. Debra      

Lo Verde recognized the Districtôs School Psychologists for their 

important work and efforts in supporting our students.             

Dr. Lo Verde thanked the Board of Education, the administration 

and the community for placing value on mental health and the role 

of our psychologists who work tirelessly to support students, in 

and out of the classroom. 

¶ Mrs. McNiff recognized Hewlett High School head custodian,  

Bill Scarlett. She thanked Mr. Scarlett for the extra effort put forth 

in coordinating this eveningôs Board of Education meeting at the 

high school, and noted his 18 years of service to the District and 

students of HWPS.  

Presentations  

¶ Mr. John Wimmer, Chairperson of P-12 

Social Studies, introduced the two     

National Merit Commended Students.  

¶ Dr. Patricia Nardi recognized the Social 

Science Research Students for their   

Regeneron Social Science Projects.  


